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10 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents\Carers 
 
You are invited to discuss your child’s learning with their class teacher. So far this year the 
children have been set specific targets on an individual basis. In order that your child makes good 
progress it is important that they meet these targets. During this meeting the class teacher will 
discuss how well your child is progressing and what the next set of targets are. Your support in 
meeting these targets is essential. 
 
The meetings will take place on Wednesday 23rd November and Thursday 24th November. 
 
Your child will be bringing a letter home today (please check their bags). We are asking you to 
return the tear off slip by Wednesday 16th November. 
 
Please try to give the teaching staff as many choices of date and time as possible on the tear off 
slip below. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on one of the evenings. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Richard Walker 
 
Deputy Headteacher 


